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Summer 2 

Friday 15th  July 

 

Parents page on school website 

Keep looking on the parents page of the website as 
there is lots of information about activities available for 
your child over the holidays. 
Some of these are free as well. 

Sports day 

Sports day is cancelled on Tuesday due to the  
forecast for extremely high temperatures. 
This is a health & safety issue and we need to keep 
everyone in school as cool as possible. 
We are intending to hold sports day on Monday 25th 
July. 
9:15am    EYFS 
10:45am  Key stage 1 
1:30pm    Key stage 2 
Parents are welcome to come and watch. 

School disco 

The school disco will be on Wednesday 20th July 
from 4:00pm - 6:00pm 
 
You will need to collect your child from school at 
3:30pm as normal. Take them home and change 
them and then bring them back at 4:00pm. 
 
There are no facilities to keep them in school for 
the 30 mins as staff need to get ready for the disco 
and also need a break. 
 
There will be a tuck shop so your child may bring 
some money - please put this in a purse/bag or  
envelope for the children in Nursery, Reception 
Year 1&2 to stop them losing it. 
 
Please collect your child promptly at the end of the 
disco. 
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Year 6 end of year play 

The children in Year 6, supported by the children in Year 5, will be  
performing Cinderella Rockerfella on Thursday 21st July at 
5:30pm. 
We will be limiting tickets to 2 per family to enable us to keep 
people safe. Masks will be required (and are available in school) 
while you are seated in the hall. 
I hope you understand the reasons for doing this. 

Year 6 Leavers assembly 

Year 6 leavers assembly is on Tuesday 26th July at 2:00pm. 
 
Year 6 parents ONLY are invited to attend this celebration and we 
will be streaming it to the rest of the school. 
 
Older siblings of the year 6 children will not be allowed to attend as 
again we are trying to reduce the risk of covid being spread! 
Thankyou for your cooperation with this. 
Masks will be required and are available in school. 

Thankyou 

On behalf of all the staff in St Ambrose Primary school I would like to thank all 
parents and guardians for all the support you have shown us over this last 
school year. 
Once again it has been a rollercoaster ride with covid rules and regulations 
changing all the time. We are getting back to some version of normality now! 
It has been great to be able to take the children on trips, hold a disco  and  
perform the play this year in person. 
 
I am hoping that in the new school year parents will once again be able to 
come into school and watch assemblies their children are presenting. 
 
I wish the children moving on from our school all the best and I am looking 
forward to welcoming the new children who will be joining us in September. 
 
Thankyou once again 
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We have been notified by TLC – the Stockport company who provide our 
school meal service, that from 1st September they will be increasing the cost of 
them to £2:25 per day (£11:25 per week). 
They will remain free for the children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 but from 
Year 3 they will need paying for. 
If you have not claimed for Free school meals please do via this  
Website 
www.stockport.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-school-grants-free-school-meals 
If you would like help with this please make an appointment with  
Mrs Conley and she will help you. 

School meals service 

Dates for your diary 

These are the dates coming up for the end of term. Keep looking at the website 
for further details . 
 
Monday 18th July 
 
In school Transition day, where the children will meet their new teachers and go 
to their new classes. This is a great opportunity to help the children settle into 
their new class.  
 
Tuesday 19th July 
 
Sports day – parents are invited to come and watch – children will need their PE 
kits or they can’t take part. 
 
Wednesday 20th July 
 
4-6pm School disco 
 
Thursday 21st July 
 
9:30am Year 6 Leavers Mass in church – whole school celebration - all welcome 
5:30pm End of year play 
 
Tuesday 26th July 
 
2:00pm Year 6 leavers assembly – Year 6 parents only 
 
3:30pm Break up for the summer. 
 
Friday 2nd September 
 
8:45am School opens for the autumn term (Breakfast club is open from 8:00am) 


